From: Chuck Allen

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony in opposition of HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 6:31:30 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in opposition to HB 2027 that would ban the bridge across the
Deschutes River.

As an outdoor enthusiast | value easy access from the east side of the river to the
national forest trail system across the river.

Healthy citizens, healthy community.
Sincerely,

Chuck Allen
Bend, OR

Sent from Chuck Allen's iPhone


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

